



July 29, 2019

Donald Gerrish Town of Windham 8 School Rd Windham, ME 04062-4899

Dear Mr. Gerrish,

Thank you for your recent contribution of \$5,500 from the Town of Windham to The Opportunity Alliance. We are very grateful for your support of our work in the community.

Your contribution helps us to stabilize fragile situations and gives hope to those we encounter everyday. Individuals will get the mental health and recovery services they need; families will benefit from quality early childhood education; individuals will overcome barriers that keep them out of the workforce or isolated from neighbors; and communities will gain support they need to unite to foster safe and economically vibrant neighborhoods.

Because of your contribution people are healthier, more financially stable, succeeding in school, and better connected to their community.

Thank you once again. We appreciate the partnership of the Town of Windham in this important work.

Singerely

Lily Lynch

VP, Development & Communications

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.

Tax ID: 01-0274725





50 Lydia Lane, South Portland, ME 04106

phone: 207-874-1175

toll free: 1-800-698-4959

fax: 207-874-1181